
FACILITIES 
December Update

Recent Projects:

Employee Of The Month 

Suite O Renovation
Barranca Crosswalk 
Snow Plow Maintenance

 

Joshua Danforth is the employee of
the month. Josh has worked with
the district in past years as an intern
and recently obtained a full time
position with Grounds. He has made
a reputation of being a young,
skilled individual who works very
diligiantly to get jobs done. 

Meetings & Discussions
Planning for big projects takes
methodical discussions to get all
the boxes checked. Having several
people giving expertise is crucial for
these projects to be successful and
safe. We really do appreciate the
patience and cooperation of the
requesters during these procedures.

Please take a look at our reports
that show the preventative
maintenance and work order
completion from this past month!
They can be found on our LAPS
website under the About Tab:
Departments > Facilities 

Work Order Report 


